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I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1 Author! Author! 2013 

1 Book Sale & Membership Updates 

Author! Author! 2013 

Wednesday, April 17th 

6:30 P.M. – 8:30 P.M. 

Gladys Lemmons Senior Center, 

450 East A Street, Oakdale 

 Hear the adventures award winning 

western author and Oakdale resident, D. 

B. Jackson, OHS creative writing 

teacher, Chris Perez and student 

writers encountered this past year working 

on a western novella for the Western 

Writers of America’s student publication. 

 Meet other local authors who will have 

their books available for sale and signing. 

 Enjoy some traditional folk music by author 

and musician, Major Mitchell.  

 Prizes, refreshments. 

Sponsored by the Friends of the Oakdale Library.  All 
proceeds go to support the Oakdale Library. 
Tickets at “The Yogurt Station”, the door, or call 847-
5454.  $10 Donation 
 

 

Book Sale Report 

 

 This year’s sale netted the Friends 

$1535.32.  The volunteers were wonderful as 

always. Thanks to all the familiar faces and a few 

new ones who helped set up, staff, and dismantle 

the sale.  Special thanks go to Lynne Robinson 

and Linda Masztal for their expertise organizing 

the event.  

 We continue to sell books via our small 

book cart in the library throughout the year, so 

keep donating those gently used books. 

 

 
 

Membership Report 

 

 Our annual membership drive brought in 

$1755.00 in memberships and $290.00 in 

donations.  It is exciting to report that we have 123 

members, 12 of whom are new.   

 Thanks to our new and renewing 

members.  Remember it’s not too late to become 

a friend or to renew your friendship.  New and 

returning friends are welcome.  
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Friends of the Oakdale Library 

Board of Directors – 2013 

President  Sharon Arpoika 

Vice President Rosalie Osman 

Secretary  Colleen Cordano 

Treasurer  Susan Neubaum 

Historian 

Directors at Large Frank Clark 

   Linda Morris 

   Nancy Pew 

Past President Lynne Robinson 

 

Help Wanted! 

Have you ever wanted to write, edit or archive?  If 

so, consider editing the Friends newsletter, 

helping us create a webpage or Facebook page, 

or keep our scrapbook up to date.  Talk to a 

board member if you want to help. 

Ten Local Authors at 

Second Author Event 

 

Claudia Hagen 

D.B. Jackson   

Maureen Minnehan Jones 

Karen Kincy 

Michelle A.B McKenzie 

Major Mitchell 

Valerie Murphy 

Claudia Newcorn 

H. K. Nicholson 

Maya Torngren 

 

Cookies, Prizes needed for Author! Author!  

Call Sharon at 847-2048 to donate. 

Celebrate National Library Week 

April 14 – 20, 2013 


